
26th June 2017
Sports activities this week
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As you know, on Wednesday morning at 9.30 am we are holding our Sports day activities.  The children need to come to school that day wearing their school uniform and they will get changed into their PE kit. 
On Thursday and Friday, the children can wear their own sporty clothing.  This can be a football kit, shorts, leggings, T-shirts etc. Please make sure that your child is wearing suitable footwear, for example trainers or pumps, not sandals.  The children will be taking part in sports activities so it is important that they are safe and comfortable. 
Please continue to apply sun cream in hot weather. 
Thank you,   

E. Fealey

